
 

 

Office Hours:  Monday thru Friday 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.  Holy Days of Obligation: 
        8:30 a.m., 12:10 and 5:30 p.m. 
Weekend Masses:  
Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.      Civic Holiday Masses: 
Sunday:  7:30 a.m., 9:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m., and 5:00 p.m.  9:00 a.m. only 
Television mass:  KOLO Channel 8 Sundays - 9:00 a.m. 
        Reconciliation: 
Weekday Masses:      Saturdays:  3:30 - 4:30 p.m. or by appointment 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday - 8:00 a.m.  
Wednesday, 8:30 a.m. Year Round     Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament: 
                     Thursdays after 8:00 a.m. mass until 12:30 p.m.. 

SACRAMENTS  
 

Anointing of the Sick: Those wishing to receive the Anointing of the Sick are asked to speak with any of the priests or call the   
office at 323-6894.  Masses for Anointing of the Sick are celebrated throughout the year, and are announced in the bulletin. 
 

Baptisms:  
Infants through 2nd Grade: Parents are asked to attend our Baptism Preparation class on the second Thursday of each month at  
7:00 p.m.  Sponsors are also invited to attend.  You must be registered parishioners for at least two months prior to the baptism. 
Please call the office at 323-6894 or email secretary@olsparish.com for more information and to sign up. 
Third graders and older: Parents are asked to call our Director of Children’s Sacraments, Lauri-Anne, for information at 329-6147. 
 

Communion to the Homebound: If you are ill at home and wish to receive the Eucharist, call the office at 323-6894. 
 

First Holy Communion and Confirmation:  The Diocese of Reno requires a two year preparation for children and teens receiving 
these Sacraments.  Please contact Lauri Anne Reinhart at 329-6147.  
 

Marriage:  Couples wishing to be married at Snows need to make their initial contact with the parish six months before their  
wedding date.  Couples are asked to contact Margaret Graham at 323-6894 ext.511 or marriage@olsparish.com. 
 

R.C.I.A.:  Adults wishing to become Catholic or Catholic adults needing to receive First Communion and /or Confirmation, should  
contact Barbara Verdi at 323-6894 ext.514.  

WELCOME 
Our Lady of the Snows Catholic Church  

1138 Wright Street  •  Reno, Nevada, 89509 
Telephone:  775-323-6894   Fax: 775-323-6749 

Website:  www.olsparish.com 
Parish Center:  1200 S. Arlington Ave. (corner of Arlington & Monroe) 

June 11, 2017 



 

 

PARISH FINANCES 

 

Saturday, June 17 
5:00 p.m. - Fr. Bob Chorey 
            

Sunday, June 18 
7:30 a.m. - Fr. Mike Mahone 
9:30 a.m. - Fr. Mike Mahone 

                 11:30 a.m. - Fr. Tony Vercellone 
                   5:00 p.m. - Fr. Bob Chorey 

 

SCHEDULE SUBJECT TO CHANGE 

MASS INTENTIONS 

WEEKEND PRIEST SCHEDULE 
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We Welcome New Members !   
 

To register with us, please complete the registration form found 
in the church vestibule, or visit our parish website at  
olsparish.com.  Return the form either through the collection  
basket or bring/mail it to the parish office.   
 

Please remember that registration is required to: schedule a  
baptism or wedding; to obtain a letter of good standing or for 
school affidavits; etc.  Thank you!  

 

Monday, June 12 
  8:00 am    Denis Graham by Don & Kitty Bergin 
 

Tuesday, June 13 
  8:00 am    Luz Pallen by Paz & Roger Hiestand                 
                  

 Wednesday, June 14 
  8:30 am    Louise Adams Tenpenny by OLS Staff 
                    

Thursday, June 15 
  8:00 am    Edmundo Violago and Maria Trainor  
                      by Thesa Gray 
                      

 Friday, June 16 
  8:00 am    Charles Perazzo by Nellie, Gail & family 
 

Saturday, June 17 
  5:00 pm    Josephine Monahan by Pat Monahan 
                     

Sunday, June 18 
  7:30 am    Pierre Gezelin by Ted & Judith Herzchel 
  9:30 am    Grace Folsom by family 
11:30 am    Fathers Day Novena 
  5:00 pm     People of the Parish 
 

 

June 4, 2017                        $ 17,730.47 
Online Giving                          4,466.00 
Total    $ 22,196.47 
   June 5, 2016      21,363.61  
           increase                 $      832.86      3.90 %  
 

 
 

 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

CSA 2017 Progress Report – as of 6/2/17 
 

 
 
 
 

The theme for this year’s Catholic Services Appeal (“CSA”) is 
“Renew us in Spirit.”  This year, once again, all funds collected 
in excess of the Diocesan Assessment come back to our church 
for our Building Fund.  This year we are striving to improve the 
percentage of families participating in CSA.  Please prayerfully 
consider making a pledge.  Your donation does not need to be 
large to make a difference.  If you have misplaced your pledge 
card, please contact Belia Cherry in the parish office,  or you can 
pledge online at www.catholicreno.org. 

   

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 
              Exodus 34:4b-6, 8-9                   Psalm  Daniel 3  
              2 Corinthians 13:11-13               John 3:16-18  

REFLECTION 

Funeral Services ~ Please call the parish office.  If you have 
already made arrangements with a funeral director, a staff 
member will coordinate with them to meet your needs. 
Assistance with music is available on request. 

 

To our registered parishioners - In order to keep better records 
of your weekly or monthly donations, please use the donation 
envelopes that are mailed to you.  If you use a check, please  
enter your parish registration number on it.  If you don’t know it, 
please call the parish office for that information.  If you requested 
contribution envelopes, but have since found that you no longer 
need them, please notify the parish office so we may update our 
records.  Thank you. 

THE INEXPRESSIBLE MYSTERY 
 The God of the universe is mysterious. Science has not 
been able to solve the mystery of how the universe came into 
being or explain exactly what continues to give it creative ener-
gy and masterful design. No religion asserts that it has found 
words to name fully the ineffable mystery of God, for no mat-
ter what name we use, God always transcends our limited abil-
ity to understand. God is a mystery to be believed, not known. 
And yet, we Christians believe that our name for God best ex-
presses that inexpressible mystery: God is the Most Holy Trini-
ty of three persons united in a communion of love, pouring 
forth that creative, saving, sanctifying love into the world. To-
day’s scriptures celebrate the mystery of the Trinity and give us 
clues for living that mystery in our lives. 

Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

CSA 2017 Diocesan Assessment $159,639 

Total Pledges year-to-date 200,887 

Total Cash received 114,222 

Total households participating 366 

Total registered parishioners 2,567 

% of registered parishioners 14% 

    
Last year’s participation 20% 

This year’s participation goal 25% 
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323-6894 - Parish Office 
 

Pastor 
Fr. Tony Vercellone 
pastor@olsparish.com 
 

Associate Pastor 
Fr. Mike Mahone  
mqm@olsparish.com 
 

Parish Deacons 
Deacon Brian Callister  
brian@thecallisters.com 
Deacon Dave Norman  
     (Infant Baptisms) 
davecec@icloud.com 
 

Adult Faith Formation, Director 
R.C.I.A., Bible Study 
Barbara Verdi - ext. 514 
adultfaith@olsparish.com 
 

Parish Business Administrator 
Susann Boley - ext. 501 
parishadministrator@olsparish.com 
 

Children’s Sacraments; Religious 
Education 
Lauri Anne Reinhart, DMin  
329-6147 
Traci Queen-Dunn - ext. 506 
Brucie Ingram - (VBS) 856-2205 
 

Coordinator of  
Liturgical Ministries 
Deacon Dave Norman  
davecec@icloud.com 
 

Facilities/Bulletin/Accts. Payable 
Joe Anne Jones - ext. 502 
jjones@olsparish.com 
 

Funerals /  
Marriage & Annulments 
Margaret Graham – ext. 511 
marriage@olsparish.com 
 

Music Ministry 
Joseph DeRosa - 323-2954 ext. 513 
music@olsparish.com 
 

Needy & Hispanic Ministry 
Quinceañera Preparation 
Sr. Carmen Baca, SHF 
329-0904 
 

Receptionist 
Belia Cherry - ext. 500 
secretary@olsparish.com 
 

School Principal        
Tim Fuetsch -322-2773 - ext. 551 
tfuetsch@snowsnv.org 
 

Youth and Young Adult 
Ministry Director 
ym@olsparish.com 
 
 
 
 

PARISH STAFF 
 

 

Tuesday, June 13 
 10:00 am - Knit & Crochet group in parish center 
 10:00 am - Arts & Crafts group in parish center 

 
Thursday, June 15 
  8:30 am - Eucharistic Adoration  
12:15 pm - Centering Prayer group in church 
   

                    

                    CENTERING PRAYER  
   

                                     The daytime Centering Prayer group              
      will meet each Thursday afternoon 
      12:15 - 1:45 p.m., in the cry room of 
       the church.   
                    Questions:  Call Ann at 826-2133. 
 

The evening Centering Prayer group will meet 
every 2nd & 4th Friday of each month in the  
parish center from 6:00 - 7:30 p.m.  The parish 
center is located at 1200 S. Arlington. 

Please note that the group will NOT be meeting 
on June 23.  The next gathering will be July 14.  
 

Questions:  Call Amy at (702) 373-3560. 
 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
 

Eucharistic adoration on Thursday  
mornings following the 8:00 a.m.  
mass until 12:30 p.m. 
 

Questions:  Call Donna at 827-1901. 

MINISTRY NEWS 

 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
 

VBS needs donations of the following:  
 

• Empty glass bottles, 16 oz. size.        
We need at least 20 of them.  

• Small boxes, roughly 6”x7”x1.”.       
We need about 50 of them. 

 

Please put your clean, empty glass bottles or 
cardboard boxes in the Food for Life  
section of the church, and we will pick them 
up there.  
 

Thank you so much! 

 

MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

Joseph asks: What is 
your reason for not 
joining the choir? 
 

"I don't know how to sing."  Are you sure? 
Let's get together and find out. 
"I've never sung in a choir before."  Many in 
our choirs are first-timers. 
"I don't know how to read music."  Many of 
our singers don't read music. 
"I can't be there every week."  That's OK. 
Come when you can. 
"It seems you have plenty of singers."  I will 
keep inviting until we run out of space!  
 
Contact me!  323-2954, ext 513,  
music@olsparish.com 

Notes from the 

Music Director 

 

NEEDY MINISTRY 
 

Thank you for supporting 
Sr. Carmen and helping 
our less fortunate brothers 

                and sisters throughout the        
     year. 
 

Sr. Carmen’s office will be closed 
from June 7 - July 31.  There will be 
no food, clothes or assistance during 
this time.   
 

We ask that you suspend bringing 
your food and clothing donations 
during the times Sr. Carmen’s office 
is closed.   
 

We will begin collecting clothes and 
non-perishable food items again in 
August.   
 

 
PRAYER FOR WORLD PEACE 

 

A lovely lady in our parish is asking the members 
of OLS to begin praying for World Peace by  

praying the Hail Mary once a day.  We can choose 
the time and the place.  Simply one Hail Mary 

coming from our parish for World Peace.    
 

THANK YOU. 

 

FATHER’S DAY  MASS CARDS 
 

Father’s Day Novena Mass Cards 
are available in the vestibules of  
our Church.  This is a great way 
                          to remember Dad!  

A nine-day  
                          novena begins on Sunday,  
                          June 18.  
 

The envelope with the honoree’s name can be 
placed in the collection basket or mailed to the 
parish office. 
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LITURGICAL MINISTRY  

ALTAR SERVERS  

Dave Norman 
davecec@icloud.com 
Brucie Ingram 233-9328   
olsbrucie@hotmail.com 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS  
Dianne Stover 626-2958 
dmstover89@gmail.com 
 

USHERS/HOSPITALITY 

Susann Boley 
parishadministrator@ols 
parish.com     745-5738 
 

FUNERALS 
Margaret Graham 
marriage@olsparish.com 
323-6894 x 511 
 

LECTORS  
Carol Sara 825-8528 
clbs614@gmail.com 
 

LINENS   
Pat Lilley  771-2084  
patscat806@att.net 
 

SACRISTANS 
Greg Higgins 690-4519  
ghiggins@goblueteam.com 
 

PARISH NEWS 


RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION 
OF ADULTS 
 

The “RCIA” is the way the  
Catholic Church, through the parish 

community, welcomes inquirers and new members, those who 
want to better understand what it means to be Catholic.   
 

If you, or someone you know, 
 

 definitely want to become Catholic, 
 think you may want to become Catholic, 
 not sure you want to join, but want to know what 

Catholics believe, 
 are baptized Catholic but have not celebrated      

Confirmation or Eucharist, 
 

then we extend to you an invitation to learn more about 
the RCIA process. 
 

“Come and Meet Us”  
at an informal gathering on: 

 

Sunday, June 25, 10:30 - 11:00 a.m.  
at the Parish Center, 1200 S. Arlington Ave. 

 

Please call Barbara Verdi at 323-6894 ext. 514, or email her at 
adultfaith@olsparish.com if you plan to attend.   

Walk-ins welcome! 
 

If you want more information on the RCIA process but can’t  
attend this meeting, please contact Barbara.   

RCIA begins in the Fall of 2017.  

 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
 

Do you like to knit and/or  
crochet?  The Prayer Shawl  
Ministry is in need of more 
SHAWLS and LAP ROBES 
to be given to the homebound 
in our parish.  (Please note 

that the Lap Robes  need to be 24” x 36”.  This size is  
necessary so that the lap robes won’t get caught in the 
spokes of a wheel chair).   
 

Please bring your completed shawls and lap robes to the 
office.  Or, if you’d like, you can join us at the parish  
center as we get together to do our knitting & crocheting.  
Call Pat at 786-5066 for the times/dates, or for more  
information.  Thank you! 

 

When you bring in your shawl or lap robe to the office, be 
sure to mention that it is for the “Prayer Shawl Ministry.”  
We will attach a card to each shawl and lap robe that reads 
as follows: 
 

“This shawl was crafted with prayers for your healing—
body, mind and spirit.  As you wear this shawl, may you 
feel the warm embrace of our loving God. 
 

~Our Lady of the Snows Faith Community” 

 

NEWLY  REGISTERED  PARISHIONERS 
 

We welcome to the Our Lady of the Snows 
community those newly registered in May: 
 
     Arlene & Roger Atkinson 

      Flora Lwin & Jeff Chen 

Marler & Edgar Cruz 

Rikki & Robert Glass 

Sheila Aguilar & Julius Dela Rosa 

Courtney & Steven Kertson 

Lynn & Paul Kocher 

Meagan & Jake Lauter 

Monique Madrid 

Kim & Jay Norvell 

Molly O’Brien 

Jacqueline & Thomas Prescott 

Anabel Rios 

Colleen & Jack Trainor 

Emily & Bradley Wuest 

 

 

PARISH  
DIRECTORY  
PHOTOS 
 

If you have not  
received your free 

8x10 Parish Directory photo, 
please contact the church  
office at 323-6894. 
 

Some were mailed directly to the 
office, and we may have it. 

 

KNIGHTS OF  
COLUMBUS 
 

 We invite all men 
of the Parish to 
become a member 

of The Knights of Columbus.  If 
you are interested, give us a call 
or ask a Knight seated near you at 
church. 
 
 
 
 
 

Questions: Dave Turner 
Grand Knight 685-6459  
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PARISH 
LEADERSHIP 

 
 

Parish Council 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Fr. Mike Mahone 
Debby Belk 
Don Bergin 
Don Cortez 
Tanya Mitchell 
Deacon Dave Norman 
Leslie Patti 
Brigid Pierce 
Belinda Preston 
Samantha Scott 
Mike Short 
John Sokol 

  
Finance Council 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Fr. Mike Mahone 
Sallie Armstrong(Chair) 
Kathy Benson 
Leo Bergin 
Susann Boley 
Stan Bondick 
Robert Cashell 
Keith Pierce 
Andy Stewart 

 
Parish Building 
Committee 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Don Bergin 
Susann Boley 
Mary Conklin 
Greg Erny 
Paul Gordon 
Tim Heydon, Jr. 
John Krmpotic 

  
School Board 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Leslie Acosta 
Rick Alonso 
Steven Ascuaga 
Clay Brust 
Jaimie Dianda 
Tim Fuetsch, Principal  
Keith Pierce      
Bridget McMullen      
Robert Munson 

 
Corporate Board 
 

Fr. Tony Vercellone 
Don Bergin 
Stuart Brady 
John Bydalek 
Belinda Preston 

 

           

ARTS & CRAFT GROUP 
 

Enjoy doing needlework, painting, or 
other arts/crafts?  Bring  your latest 
project to the parish center (Mercy 

Room) on June 13, 10:00 a.m., to work on and pass 
the timewith like-minded parishioners.   
 

                  All are welcome!                                 

     Questions:  Pat 786-5066. 



KNIT & CROCHET   
 

The SWA Knit & Crochet group 
meets next on June 13 in the  
parish center from 10:00 a.m. -                   

1:00 p.m.  This is open to all members of the Snows 
Women’s Auxiliary.   
 

The women work on projects of their choice; this is 
different from both the Prayer Shawl Ministry and the 
Arts & Crafts Group.        Questions:  Pat at 786-5066. 

AROUND THE DIOCESE  
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AROUND THE DIOCESE (Continued) 
 

THRESHOLD CHOIR 
 

Threshold Choir is a group of compassionate 
voices who sing at life’s thresholds, which 
could be those in pain, the dying, seriously ill, 
those suffering grief, dementia, etc.    
 

We sing in groups of 2 or 4 and use gentle songs to bring peace 
and comfort.  We sing in homes, hospices, care facilities, and 
hospitals.  Our service is our gift and there is no charge.   
 

Might you be interested in giving your voice to this special  
ministry?  If so, please contact Kathleen Coles at 829-0437, or 
email her at the following:  coleskathleen@gmail.com. 

 

TV MASS AT CARMEL OF RENO 
 

Taping for the TV mass will take place at the 
Carmelite Monastery, located at 1950 La Fond 
Dr., Reno 89509, on Wednesday, June 14, at  
1:30 p.m.   Fr. Tony Vercellone will be the  

                            presider.  All are welcome to attend! 

 

OUTSTANDING MOVIE ABOUT 
MEDJUGORJE 
 

“Apparition Hill”  
 

 

Seven strangers investigate the greatest paranormal mystery in 
the world.  It’s a film about life and what comes after.  Type the 
title into “YouTube” to view the movie trailer. 
 

One showing only:  June 17 - 1:00 p.m. at Park Lane Theater 
 

For tickets, contact Susan Opyrchal at (775) 232-3554. 
 

Tickets must be purchased in advance.  Cost $10.00. 

 

DIOCESAN CAPITAL CAMPAIGN 
 

Thank you for your generous support of the Today Tomorrow 
Together campaign.  Our parish goal is $1,260,399 over 3 years.  
The Today Tomorrow Together campaign is a great opportunity 
for our diocese to take care of its long-term needs.  Please review 
the campaign material, pray about your response, and continue to 
spread the positive message about this important effort! 



 

 

 

Mission Statement     
We, the Body of Christ at Our Lady of the Snows, are a community of disciples on a journey of faith.  To live the gospel message as 

listeners, learners, and leaders, we will:  Enrich our liturgies as the foundation for greater spirituality; nurture an awareness of 
Christ in one another—see and reach out to those who long for mercy, healing, and justice; and facilitate the sharing of our 

Catholic legacy in the diverse settings of our lives. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL! 

for	more	information.		Brucie’s	CORRECT	email		
address	is	olsbrucie@hotmail.com		

 

(please, no walk-ins on the day we begin) 


